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SUMPTER TOWNSHIP 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

DRAFT MASTER PLAN 

The Sumpter Township Planning Commission will hold a Public Hearing at the 
Sumpter Township Hall, 23480 Sumpter Road, Belleville, MI 48111, at 6:00 p.m. 
on Thursday, August 15, 2024, to receive public comment on the following zoning 
ordinance text amendments. 

The purpose of this public hearing is to receive public input on the Township’s 
recently completed draft Master Plan. The Planning Commission cordially 
welcomes all interested parties to attend. 

The draft Master Plan was created by the Sumpter Township Planning Commission 
under the authority of the Michigan Planning Act, Public Act 33 of 2008, as 
amended, to serve as the primary tool for guiding the physical development of the 
Township. 

The entire draft document may be examined at the Township Hall, during regular 
business hours.   

This Public Hearing has been scheduled in accordance with the requirements of 
Public Act. 168, Section 0 of 1959 (amendments to the Township Rural Zoning Act. 
P.A. 184) to provide all interested citizens an opportunity to express opinions, ask 
questions, and discuss in detail all aspects of the proposed use. 

For those unable to attend the Public Hearing, written comments may be submitted 
to the Township Clerk’s Office prior to the hearing date. 

Esther Hurst 
Clerk 
Sumpter Township 
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